



Keith Howell

Amy Gole
DIRECTOR FOR
PANKOW CENTER

Christine Sampier
ASSOCIATE DIRECTOR FOR
PANKOW CENTER

August 25, 2025

Dear Parents / Guardians:

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome your son / daughter to the Frederick V. Pankow Center.

During the school year, the district takes photographs and video of district events, sporting events, student achievements, etc. for the purpose of sharing the district's success with our community. The L'Anse Creuse staff may use the photos and/or video on cable TV, on the Web Site, in district newsletters and/or share with the media, i.e., newspapers.

If you <u>do not</u> wish to have your child in photographs or videos for L'Anse Creuse Public Schools, please fill out a "Media Release Denial" form. The form can also be accessed at <u>Legal Notices and Media Release 25-26</u> (fxbrt.com).

Please be advised that if you fill out a Media Release Denial form for your student and he/she participates in a group sport, then he/she would not be allowed in the team photograph, which could be put on display in the school and/or used in the yearbook. Additionally, the student's photograph would not be published in the yearbook, *unless* you give special permission.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Amy Gole

Comy Jole

Director for Pankow Center

Our district's official social media sites: Facebook, YouTube, Twitter, Public WebSite

Welcome Letter 2025 Fall for web and Schoology

NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION: It is the policy of L'Anse Creuse Public Schools not to discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin or ancestry, gender, age, disability, height, weight or marital status in its programs, services, activities, or employment. Inquiries related to nondiscrimination policies should be directed to: Civil Rights Coordinator, Assistant Superintendent for Human Resources, L'Anse Creuse Public Schools, Harry L. Wheeler Community Center and Administrative Offices, 24076 F. V. Pankow Blvd., Clinton Twp., MI 48036, (586) 783-6300. Nondiscrimination inquiries related to disability should be directed to: Section 504 Coordinator, Director for Special Education, (586) 783-6300.

24600 F.V. PANKOW BLVD. CLINTON TWP, MI 48036 586.783.6570 586-783.6577 FAX WWW.LC-PS.ORG